
July 19,2016 

Ms. Kerry Kelly 
MDEQ, SEDO 
Air Quality Division 
27700 Donald Court 
Warren, MI 48092-2793 

7555 Whiteford Rd 
Ottawa Lake, Ml 49267 

(734)854-2265 
Fax (734) 856-7996 

Re: Cadillac Asphalt, Clarkston Plant, Permit 443-82H, SRN B4287 
Violation Notice Response 

Dear Ms. Kelly: 

1bis letter is in response to the violation notice we received dated July 7, 2016. The 
following is our response. 

The Violation Notice stated that the CO readings completed at startup were not a 
complete set of 8 readings over a 30 minute period. Our plant operator misinterpreted the 
permit condition (1.18) and did not record a complete dataset during the startup check of 
the burner. We have provided additional training to the plant operator and have 
completed two additional sets of CO readings. Attached are the results from June 21 and 
July 19 demonstrating that the plant was in compliance. 

Cadillac Asphalt believes that the situation has been corrected. Should you have any 
questions or require additional information, please feel free to contact me at 734-777-
3647. 

Sincerely, 

Environmental Engineer 


